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I support this much-needed bill to eliminate gas-powered lawn equipment to reduce 

both air and noise pollution. Portland lags behind the standards of modern 

progressive cities and countries that have already banned such tools. This will help 

bring the city up the the standards as we reduce our environmental impact.  


